
We need your help! 
From Cactus GTO Co-Presidents Bill McCoy and Frank Gostyla 

Hello Cactus GTO Members,  

It's time for us to "rev it up" for the BIGGEST 
Silver Auction of the year and it’s coming up 
already…THIS WEEK!  

This auction will be even more important than the November auction that we just 
completed. Silver expects that we will have upwards of 500 cars, starting this week at the 
Ft. McDowell Casino. We had less than half that number in November.  

Silver Auctions AZ has been very generous to our club. Their donation in November and 
their title sponsorship of the upcoming Buick-Olds-Pontiac club show in March has 
greatly helped our treasury, which, in turn allows the club to do more for its members  

You may have noticed that the new owner is putting forth a large effort promoting this 
event with almost daily ads in the AZ. Republic. They are also continuing to make a huge 
effort to improve the quality of cars being run through the auction.  

With those thoughts in mind, we really want to continue to provide the new owners of 
Silver Auctions AZ with the kind of turnout and organizational skills we have shown in 
the past, particularly with organizing the lot and driving the cars. To be successful we 
need a strong turnout from our members and friends as well. 

If you have time available, join us. We had a great time in November. See the PDF and 
Excel files attached. 

 For those who have stepped up and volunteered for the auction days, thank you.  

In many ways these auctions have turned out to be club "reunions". It can be hard work 
but it’s a great way to meet your fellow club members and continue, in a good-natured 
way, to give each other a "hard time". So, get ready and let’s really "rev it up" to have 
several days of auction fun.  And don’t forget: family members and friends with a clean 
driving record are also welcome. The club pays a per diem amount for your work as well 
(between $20-$25 a shift).  

Valley of the Goats   
Silver Auction Edition 2018  



For shifts available and for more information, contact Club Board members Mike Fleury 
(843) 860-0791; mwfleury@bellsouth.net), or Frank Gostyla (804) 307-5427; 
fgostyla@comcast.net). 
 
 
 
 

And don’t forget to rest your tired feet from 
the auction at: 
 
Annual After-Christmas Club Party 
 

Saturday, Jan. 27 – 1 pm- 4 pm 

The home of Frank and Toni Gostyla, 11348 East North Lane, Scottsdale (off Shea Blvd. 
and 112th Street) 

Can we top this great turnout from 2017? 
 

mailto:mwfleury@bellsouth.ne
mailto:fgostyla@comcast.net


Great food! Prizes! RSVP to Frank or Toni by Jan. 24. 
804.307.5427 or fgostyla@comcast.net). 
  
 
 
 
3. Save the Date! 
 
 

Special Joint Meeting 
Cactus GTO Club and POCI/Desert 

Renegades Pontiac Club 
 

February 13 
come at 6:30 pm for pizza and warehouse tour 

meeting starts at 7 pm 
 

Our hosts… 
 

 

  
 

Check out their classic cars for sale! 
22275 William A. Alter Way, Phoenix, AZ 
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4. Save the Date/2! 
(regi s tration forms available  at 
http://www.cactus gto.c om/ne ws .php  
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